
Parliament to meet

I am pleased that Parliament is to meet today and in the following days, with
new rules encouraging  participation from remote locations. I had made an
early request for our return, and am delighted the Speaker has been so active
in securing a way of bringing it about.

In the meantime there have been various routes to make points to Ministers
and to contribute to the policy debate, as I have been doing.
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